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Stolen lawnmowers spark investigation
(KAIR)--The report of stolen lawnmowers leads to a search for suspects involved
in the burglary and theft.

According to Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, his office received the report
last week.

A county resident said two zero turn lawnmowers were stolen from a locked shed
located on property at 6248 Phillips Road, in rural Atchison County.

Laurie describes the mowers as a red and black Craftsman 6000 and a red and
black TroyBuilt.

The estimated loss is $2,000, with the mowers valued at $1,000 each.

Anyone with information related to the crime should contact the Atchison County
Sheriff’s Office at 913-804-6080.
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